
 

Municipality of Brighton Secondary Plan Project 

Walking Tours – December 13, 2021 
The Municipality is undertaking a Secondary Plan project as a follow-up to the recent 
update of its Official Plan. This Project address 3 sub-areas, within the settlement 
boundary of the Municipality. These areas are illustrated on the map attached to this 
correspondence. 

A walking tour of the project sub-areas will be conducted on Monday December 13, 
2021 starting within Sub-Area 1 at 9:00 am. The purpose of the walking tours is to 
enable to the public to provide feedback to the Project Team on their vision and goals 
for the future development of these areas. The schedule of the walking tours is as 
follows: 

Sub-Area Start Time  End Time 

1 (Northeast) 9:00 am 10:30 am 

2 (Northwest) 11:00 am 12:30 pm 

3 (Southwest) 1:30 pm 3:00 pm 

If you are interested in being part of any of the walking tours, please register with the 
Municipality at planning@brighton.ca by December 8, 2021. Please include your 
name, email and phone number with your registration request.  

General Information 

1. COVID-19 protocols will apply. Even though the tours will be outdoors, proof of 
double vaccination and other applicable Municipal COVID-19 protocols will apply. 
As an alternative, the tour map and comment sheets can be emailed to you 
directly, in the event you are unable to attend the walking tours.  

2. Walking tour maps and worksheets will be provided at the individual tours (print 
version). Arrangements will be made for e-format documents to be provided to 
event attendees, prior to the tour date.
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3. The Project Team will lead the tours in conjunction with Municipal Staff. 

4. Walking tour comments can be provided to the project consultants at the end of 
each sub-area tour. This information, plus any responses provided by persons 
unable to attend the walking tours, will be compiled and form part of the 
Secondary Plan Background Report. 

5. Any follow-up enquiries or comments can be addressed to Diana Keay, D.M. Wills 
Associates, Project Manager at planning@brighton.ca  

6. Tour starting location information will be provided to all registered attendees, 
following the event registration deadline of December 8, 2021. 

The Secondary Plan Project Team was retained to carry-out the recent Official Plan and 
Zoning By-law updates, and thus has some reasonable working knowledge of the sub-
areas. The proposed walking tours will provide the Project Team the opportunity visit all 
sub-areas and to learn first-hand of area features, land use patterns and related details, 
with your input! We look forward to receiving your feedback.  

Dated November 30, 2021 
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